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1st Semester Done!! 
Senior year truly does fly by, we have reached the end of 1st semester!!!  Only 1 more semester 
of high school left, and we want to make it a great one! 

 

This is a wonderful opportunity to check in on your goals.  Make sure you are passing all your 
classes, and making progress on your plans for next year, we are here to support you!! 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER    ​  
Okay Seniors, congratulations on completing the 1st semester of your senior 
year!  You are one step closer to the finish line!  With only one more semester left, 
now is the time to reflect on your  journey, embrace the final stretch, and make 
the most of every moment.  The finish line is within sight, and your hard work will 
pay off in ways you’ll remember forever.  Make sure you are finishing this 
semester strong and putting yourself in a positive situation to start your last 
semester of high school on track and ready to graduate on May 19th!  We are so 
proud of you.  

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

NOVEMBER 
SENIOR STUDENTS OF THE MONTH!!!! 
BRITTANY MALPICA-MUNOZ    HECTOR EBUALE ECHECK      FRANCISCO SILVA-VILLANEUVA (MOST IMPROVED) 

​ ​ ​  
“We are excited to recognize Brittany as our Student of the Month! She consistently 

demonstrates a positive attitude and a strong work ethic in the classroom. Brittany is an 

excellent role model for her peers in our Peer to Peer PE class, she is a leader on the unified 

bowling team where they made it to the state competition. Brittany's dedication to learning, extra 

curricular activities such as drumline, and improvement sets a wonderful example for peers. 

Congratulations, Brittany, for your hard work and achievements!” - Ms. Wells 

“Hector is new to the Montbello family. He is a kind young man and an amazing student. Hector 

works well with his peers, completes his assignments, performs well on assessments, and is 

respectful. He is a wonderful addition to the Montbello family. We are lucky to have him.” - Ms. 
Banner 

“Francisco Silva-Villaneuva has been a part of MHS community since the DCIS middle school 

days. He continually works to be the best student that he can be. Now as a senior, Francisco is 

a member of the Esports team and is doing well in his classes at MHS. He is excited for 

 



 

 

graduation and the next step in his life after high school. He is our nominee for the most 

improved student of the month. ” -Mr. Roman 

SENIOR CONTRACT - THIS WAS DUE 9/27.  STUDENTS AND PARENTS/GUARDIANS MUST SIGN 

​ ***MUST USE A DPS EMAIL TO ACCESS CONTRACT*** 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES/DEADLINES 
Event Date Time Location 

Fall Semester Finals December 16th - 20th 8:20 - 3:52 Montbello HS 

2nd Semester Begins! January 7th 8:20 - 3:52 Montbello HS 

PROM!!! TBD TBD TBD (Info Coming Soon!!!) 

GRADUATION!!!! May 19th 10:00 Buell Theater 

Visit Our Website
 

Questions? 

 

Richard Elkind - richard_elkind@dpsk12.net - Assistant Principal - 12th 

Grade 

 

Holly Wells - holly_wells@dpsk12.net  - Team Specialist - 12th Grade 

 

https://forms.gle/Zgzp6sC2SnGt4ALCA
https://montbellohs.dpsk12.org/
mailto:richard_elkind@dpsk12.net
mailto:holly_wells@dpsk12.net
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